
RCW 64.90.215  Construction and validity of governing documents. 
(1) All provisions of the governing documents are severable. If any 
provision of a governing document, or its application to any person or 
circumstances, is held invalid, the remainder of the governing 
document or application to other persons or circumstances is not 
affected.

(2) The rule against perpetuities may not be applied to defeat 
any provision of the governing documents adopted pursuant to RCW 
64.90.405(1)(a).

(3) If a conflict exists between the declaration and the 
organizational documents, the declaration prevails except to the 
extent the declaration is inconsistent with this chapter.

(4)(a) The creation of a common interest community must not be 
impaired and title to a unit and any common elements must not be 
rendered unmarketable or otherwise affected by reason of an 
insignificant failure of the governing documents, or any amendment to 
the governing documents, to comply with this chapter.

(b) This chapter does not determine whether a significant failure 
impairs marketability. Any unit owner, record owner of a security 
interest in any portion of the common interest community, or the 
association has standing to obtain a court order compelling the 
recordation of a declaration or map or adoption of organizational 
documents, or any appropriate amendment thereto, or to any other 
governing document, necessary to comply with the requirements of this 
chapter and to effectuate the reasonably ascertainable intent of the 
parties, including the intent to create a common interest community in 
compliance with this chapter. The failure to (i) include in the 
declaration or any amendment to the declaration cross-references by 
recording number to the map or any amendment to the map, or (ii) 
include in the map or any amendment to the map cross-references by 
recording number to the declaration or any amendment to the 
declaration is deemed an insignificant failure to comply with this 
chapter.  [2018 c 277 § 204.]
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